Minutes of the meeting of the IQAC held on 24™ August 2017 at 11.30 am in room no. 04.

1. The AQAR for academic year 2016-17 was approved in the meeting.

The IQAC went through the monthly reports of the college and acknowledged the efforts
of various committees. The members specifically applauded the efforts of the Gymkhana
committee for conducting a workshop on Sports and the conference committee for the
Syllabus Revision workshop.

3. The members also deliberated on the road ahead for autonomy and in line with that they
suggested that external experts be called to guide the staff members about the way
forward for autonomy of the college.

4. The meeting ended with a vote of thanks by the IQAC coordinator.




